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TONIGHT’S ‘ALLEGRO’ CONCERTS BY THE SHORE 

PERFORMANCE CANCELED DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER 
 

ROCHESTER, NY — Tonight’s 7 p.m. performance by “Allegro” at Ontario Beach Park for the 
popular Wegmans Concerts by the Shore series has been canceled due to unfavorable weather 
conditions. 

Organizers are exploring options to reschedule the performance at a later date. Any updates 
will be shared once details are confirmed. 

For more information on the remaining scheduled Concerts By The Shore performances, visit 
https://www.ontariobeachentertainment.org/concerts-by-the-shore/. 
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Media inquiries: 
 

Steve Barz, Director of Communications  

stevebarz@MonroeCounty.gov 

(585) 753-1064 

  

Molly Clifford, Deputy Director 

mollyclifford@MonroeCounty.gov  

(585) 233-3699
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